®Fritjof W. Schepke from the German
firm Frithjof W. Schepke GmbH (FWS),
will in the future represent the interests of
the waste textiles industry at the Bureau
of International Recycling (BIR) in Brus-
sels. Mr. Schepke will take the place of
Klaus Léwer from Hans Léwer Recycling
GmbH, also based in Germany. Contact:
BIR, Avenue Franklin Roosevelt 24, B-
1050 Brussels, Belgium, (Int. +32)-2-
6275770, Fax (Int. +32)-2-6275773



